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Date: October 7, 2025 

To:   GVR Clubs 

From:  GVR Clubs Liaison 

Subj:   Selling Raffle Tickets 

 

 

GVR Clubs that wish to sell raffle tickets will need to ensure the club is in compliance with 

Arizona law. 

 

Here is a link to Arizona Department of Gaming flyer which provides details. 

 

From the flyer - PLEASE NOTE: The Department recommends that you obtain independent 
legal advice to ensure compliance with the law. 

 

https://gaming.az.gov/sites/default/files/Raffles%20in%20Arizona%20Flyer.pdf

